
 

 

 

PARENT FORUM 
 

You are warmly invited to our Parent Forum sessions, which will take place throughout this 
academic year. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Each academic year, Brookvale Groby Learning Campus holds discussion forums for 
parents and carers to support all parties through this process. 

 
The first session will take place in the Learning Resource Centre (LRC) in the  

Groby building on: 
 

Wednesday 10th October 2018 
6.30pm  7.30pm 

 

The first session will include a detailed briefing on how the campus has transformed the 
structure of our teaching and learning this year, including the introduction of knowledge 

organisers and our 20/20/20 homework strategy.  There will also be plenty of opportunities 
for discussion and to ask questions. 

 
An email to all parents/carers will be sent ahead of each forum, containing information/topics 

to be discussed. 
 

If you would like to find out more, or would like any additional information,  
then please contact: 

Elaine Freeman – efreeman@brookvalegroby.com 
 

Or telephone 0116 2879921 
 

We look forward to welcoming you. 
 

 

Dates of future Parent Forum sessions: 
 

13th February 2019 
22nd May 2019 

 

Research has shown conclusively that parental involvement makes the biggest 
single difference to a student’s engagement and achievement in school.  
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